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Connect with us on: 

Newsletter 
9 Toronto Street S. 

www.uxlib.com  905-852-9747 

The Uxbridge Public Library will be 
closed Friday April 19th, Sunday 

April 21st and Monday April 22nd for  
the Easter Weekend. 
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 Programs 

 April is National Poetry Month 

Help grow our “Poet-Tree” in the  
Children’s Department 

Write your own poem and bring it into the  
Uxbridge Public Library throughout the 
month of April to add it to 
our “Poet-Tree” to help 
celebrate National Poetry 
Month! PLUS a few select 
poems will be chosen to 
be put in our upcoming 
newsletters. Your poem 
can be on any subject as 
long as it is written by you! 

https://www.google.ca/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fclassroommeetstechnology.files.wordpress.com%2F2017%2F01%2Fl44945_300-8018_1.jpg%3Fw%3D1000&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fclassroommeetstechnology.wordpress.com%2Fuse-in-class%2F&docid=_eT546QS31h-TM&tbnid=Oaql
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 Programs 

cash or cheque only 



     4 

 

“Like” the  
Uxbridge  

Public Library  
and the Zephyr Public  

Library pages on  
Facebook and “Follow”  

us on Instagram 
 
 

Look for posts on upcoming 
events and information about 

events and program  
registrations. 

Did you know we sell garbage 
tags? Residents  

setting out more than four bags of 
garbage on collection day are  

required to buy tags for 
each bag over the limit.  

The Uxbridge Public  
Library sells sheets of 10  

garbage bags for $25, or $2.50 per 
tag. Tags can be purchased at the  

Adult Circulation Desk. 

Library  
Hours 

 

Want to know what is happening at the Library?  Sign up at www.uxlib.com to receive our newsletter, and you’ll 
be the first to receive information about our programs and special events, directly to your inbox. If you require the 
newsletter in a different format please notify us by phone at 905-852-9747 or email to uxbridgelibrary@uxlib.com 

UXBRIDGE BRANCH 
 

9 Toronto St. S. 
Uxbridge, Ontario L9P 1P7 

 

905-852-9747 
Monday, Wednesday, 

Friday, Saturday  
10 am - 5 pm 

Tuesday, Thursday  
10 am - 9 pm 

Sunday 1 pm - 5 pm 
from November through April 

 

* * * 
 

ZEPHYR BRANCH 
 

13000 Durham Road 39 
Zephyr, Ontario L0E 1T0  

 

905-473-2375 
Tuesday, Thursday 

3 pm - 8 pm 
Saturday 

10 am - 3 pm 

Exam Proctoring at the  
Uxbridge Public Library.  

$15.00 per hour.  
Please contact:  

corrinne.morrison@uxlib.com  
or  

peggy.kennedy@uxlib.com  
to book an exam. 

Adopt-a-Magazine  
@ the Library 

 

For individuals or companies  
wishing to contribute to the library's  

collection, consider our  
“Adopt-a-Magazine” Program.  

 
Adopt-a-magazine in our collection 

and have your contribution to the library marked with a word of 
appreciation on the shelf with the magazine.  

Come in to choose your magazine for the 2019 year.  
 

 

 We are Looking for Volunteers 

If you need volunteer hours or want to help the library, we are  
currently looking for people who are interested in helping us expand 
our book delivery service to senior living residents who are unable to 

make it to the library themselves. If you are interested or 
would like more information please email Jen at  

jennifer.thorson@uxlib.com. 

 New additions to the Library 
for the month of April 

mailto:corrinne.morrison@uxlib.com
mailto:peggy.kennedy@uxlib.com

